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18 March 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Just a short update for you today.  
 
Yesterday, packs of work were posted home to all students in Years 7, 9 and 10. Work for Year 8 and 
Year 11 students will be posted out today. In addition, students in Years 10-13 will be able to access 
daily lesson resources and revision activities via Show My Homework and Google Drive. 
 
This work is designed for students to complete if they have to go into self-isolation, or in the event of a 
partial or full school closure. Students still attending school should not start these activities yet! 
 
Although we have a number of staff now self-isolating, with reduced pupil numbers we feel that we 
are still able to run the school safely and effectively for pupils in all year groups, so there are no partial 
closures planned for this week. It does mean that some students are having to work independently 
(with teacher supervision) in the hall or other large spaces for periods of the school day. I would like to 
take this opportunity to let you know that student’s behaviour during these times has been 
exceptional, we are very proud of their response in such extraordinary times. 
 
Each day we do have some students developing symptoms that may require them to be sent home in 
line with government guidelines. We appreciate your support in the event that this has to happen. If 
you are aware that your contact details have changed and you have not let us know please can you 
email up to date information through to contact@carshaltonboys.org. 
 
Once again thank you for all of your kind messages of support. I will write to you again tomorrow with 
any further information/developments. 
 
Best wishes. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

 
Simon Barber 
Principal 
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